
September 25,2000 

Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

RE: Docket No. 001234-WS-Application for amendment of Certificates Nos. 236-W and 1794 
to extend service area in Nassau County by United Water Florida Inc.. Also set forth in the legal 
notice on page 6C of the Femandina Beach News leader dated 8130/2000. 

Dear Director: 

This letter is in response to the letter dated September 12,2000 sent to me from Samantha M. 
Cibula, Senior Attorney, Florida Public Service Commission. 

Ms. Cibula’s letter states, “Your letter mentioned that you are currently receiving your water and 
wastewater service through a well and septic tank.” My letters to the Public Service 
Commission stated no such thing. I assume Ms. Cibula’s letter is a “form letter” being 
sent to all of us objecting to United Water’s application for service. 

Her letter also states that I need to advise you by October 2,2000 if I want to pursue my 
objection and thus a hearing. YES, I do want to pursue my objection and YES, I do want 
a hearing. Additionally, 1 want copies of United Water’s applications to the Public Service 
Commission regarding the above mentioned docket numbers andor legal notice. I also 
request a copy of the developer’s agreement between United Water and Amelia Island 
Ventures, Inc. a.k.a. Lighthouse Pointe. In addition, I want copies of any and all correspondence 
concerning the above mentioned docket numbers. 

Signed, 

uJanice A. Sanderson 
2209 Mitchell Rd. 
Yulee, Florida 32097 
904 261-0688 
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